
Parent Volunteers                                                                                       
Thank you so much for your faithfulness in helping out! It is such a 
joy to have you in the class and I am always so grateful for your 
willingness to dig in and help with photocopying, painting, cleaning 
up painting, labeling, etc! 

Volunteer Tea                                                                                              
The Volunteer Tea is on Tuesday, May 13th at                                   
10:00 a.m. at the school. Please come and be celebrated! 
Invitations will be emailed soon. Please RSVP either way to let us 
know if you are able to attend.

Field Trips                                                                                    
Thank you for all of the permission forms that have already 
been returned for the Arbor Day field trip. This is a half day 
field trip on the afternoon of Friday, May 9. On Friday, May 
30 we will be going the Edmonton Valley Zoo.  An email 
from Permission Click will be sent out in a couple of weeks. 
These trips fit very well with our Science units as we study 
environments and living things. 

May is here! Already?! This year is flying by and we are 
now in the final two month stretch. Continue to monitor 
the weather forecast to send what is needed in terms of 
outdoor gear.

Please continue to send a water bottle with your child every day. 
As the weather gets warmer outside, it is so important for them 
to stay hydrated and personal water bottles decrease the line 
up at the fountain multiple times each day. 



Language Arts                                                                                    
The students are working hard to become super 
readers and writers! Keep up the home reading - 
them reading to you and you reading to them. Asking 
questions about the story helps them work on 
comprehension and learn new vocabulary words.

As the number of daylight hours increase, the number 
of tired children often do as well! Thank you for doing 
your best to stick to regular bedtimes to help your child 
be well-rested and ready for full and busy days at 
school. 

Please keep the May calendar handy to keep you up-to-
date regarding school events and days off. This month 
has a lot of special events! Our Victoria Day weekend this 
year is a three day weekend. 

It is such a joy to see your sweet child every day and a privilege to be 
able to teach each one! Please continue to keep all of us in your 
prayers as we finish the year strong!  

Mrs. Christensen

We have been learning about measuring different 
aspects of objects and we will begin learning about 
2D and 3D shapes this month. We also continue to 
practice making and breaking numbers. 

If you have read this newsletter, please send in a 
note with your child that has the secret phrase on it 
(God is so good!), as well as your signature and 
your child’s name by Thursday, May 8th. 


